
  
 

  

 
 

   
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Molina Expands Pharmacy Benefit Coverage for 
Continuous Glucose Monitors and Supplies 

(Medicaid and Marketplace) 

Dear Prescribing Provider Partner, 

As part of our commitment to ensure members have easy access to quality,  cost-effective options to  

help manage their diabetes, beginning  April  1, 2020,  Molina Healthcare  expanded  coverage of 

therapeutic continuous glucose monitoring  (CGM)  systems  (DexCom G5®, Dexcom G6®  and Freestyle  

Libre) under  pharmacy benefits. Eligible  members who  were  receiving CGM products through a medical 

benefit  will now receive  their care under a pharmacy benefit.   

Simply use your ePrescribing capabilities to submit a  prescription in  real time to the member’s pharmacy 

or mail-order pharmacy  or CVS contracted DME provider.  As a reminder, please ensure the prescription  

includes all components of the CGM- sensor, transmitter,  and reader as applicable. Members will pay 

their preferred brand copay or coinsurance per the  member’s explanation of coverage  pharmacy benefit  

(as applicable).  

We recommend speaking to your eligible  patients about the  potential cost savings and convenience for 

ordering  the Dexcom  G5, Dexcom  G6  or Abbott FreeStyle Libre  through their participating local 

pharmacy or  mail-order  pharmacy.  

If you have any questions, please contact Molina at (855) 322-4082. Thank you for your continued  

service to Molina  members.  
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